
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Solid Waste 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Direct~ 
Jack Maryott Solid Waste Direct~/)1 

July 31, 2019 

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB20-005 CPL Well & Probe 
Replacement Project 2019 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB2Q-OOS CPL 
Well & Probe Replacement Project 2019. Bid packets were released on July 10, 2019 and the 
Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on July 10, 2019. 

The project consists of furnishing all labor, equipment and materials necessary to perform the 
contract services associated with the CPL Well & Probe Replacement Project 2019. 

On the due date of July 24, 2019, one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that aU the 
specifications and delivery sdledules were met The low bid of $78,120.00 was submitted by 
Discovery Drilling, Inc.. Anchorage, Alaska. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 41L32U2.18COE.430ll. 

Ch rile Pierce, Mayor 
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING 

BID T AS FOR: ITB20·005 CPL Well & Probe Replacement Project 2019 

. \,;UN I KA\,; IUK LOC~'t!Q!'! 

Discovery Drillino Anchorage, Alaska 

DUE DATE: July 24, 2019 

KPB OFFICIAL: 

BASE BID 

$78 120.00 


